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April 2016 
COMMODORES CORNER  
Hello everyone, 
 
May is just around the corner.   
 
Thanks you to Liz and Billy for hosting the bowling at Bird Bowl in April.  I have heard that all and hopefully, 
a full report at the May 2 meeting at the Capri had fun. 
 
May 21is the party at the Espineira Home in Key Largo.  More info to follow at the meeting and in a separate e-
mail to all. 
 
The weather is heatin’ up and so is June with the Spaghetti dinner at the Giuliani Home on June 18.  Mark you 
calendars for a good time. 
 
See you all At the Capri on May 2, 2016.  Same rules…Order of the menu with separate checks.  Meeting to 
start promptly at 7pm.  Linda has sent all the particulars to you.  Please respond promptly. 
 
Smooth Waters! 
 
Sharon 
 
April Meeting Minutes  
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:00 p.m.  First order of business was a motion made and passed to 
accept the minutes from last month's meeting as they appeared in last month's newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  beginning balance $4,744.65, ending balance $4,582.75.  Full report appears elsewhere in 
newsletter. 
 
Membership chairman Buz stated that we have the same number of members as reported last month.  He also 
advised that the marina social is Saturday, May 14th at 3:30 p.m.  He will need a count at next month's meeting. 
 We are all invited. 
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Sunshine:  No news is good news. 
 
Great job to Sandy Zinn (as usual) on the roster. 
 
Newsletter:  Larry had nothing to say, however, if you have something to say or wish to list something for 
sale....please let Larry know. 
 
Old business:  Thanks to Ted and Dee for the great outing at the winery.  We all thoroughly enjoyed ourselves. 
 
April:  Bowling at Bird Bowl hosted by Liz and Billie Phillips.  Saturday, 4/23, 11:30 a.m.  It will be $15.00 per 
person which will entitle you to play three games. We will eat pizza and have cokes afterwards and trophy will 
be presented. 
 
May 21st.:  Hosted by Mario and Sonia at their home in the keys.  $5.00 per member, $10.00 for guests. Arrive 
around 2:00 - 2:30p.m.....bring a bathing suit if you want to go swimming...we'll eat around 5:00 p.m. 
 
June:  Dave and Anna...spaghetti dinner......June 16th...bring a bathing suit. 
 
50/50 of $79.00 won by Jim Russell, graciously donated back to the club. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
 

 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 
        

        
BEGINNING BALANCE March 1, 2016   $4,744.65   
        
INCOME:         
        
 Dues: Burell  80.00    
        
 50/50   30.00    
        
 Event   270.00    
        
 Total   380.00    
        
        
EXPENSES:        
        
        
 Event Cost      
  Schnebly Winery  477.72    
  Capri Pizza  5.42    
        
 Directory  58.76    
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 Other   0.00    
        
 Total   $541.90     
        
ENDING BALANCE March 31, 2016    $4,582.75   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave        
Treasurer        
        Sunshine News: 

 Ted Newlan paid a visit to Baptist hospital for a few days this past week to conquer an infection. It is our 
understanding that he is doing fine and on the mend. 
Sharon Roesch (our commodore) is having eye surgery this week we wish her well. 
 
 

 Big Winner Dave at Bowling Event! 
 
See you all at the next meeting on May 2 at Capri  
Larry Roesch, Editor 
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